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Hats off to Lee Lewis, PDP andmember of Meuse VFW
Auxiliary 194 as well as Judy Holt, Pres. 5633, and
KathyWilliams, member of Auxiliary 467 for noticing
that the single word I put in italics in the last mailer
was “relationships”. What will it be this time?

Congratulations to District 14 for being
the first district to be 100% reported for
Mentoring for Leadership with District
10 coming in a very close 2nd, and 7
right behind them. Which district will
be next to reach 100%?

When I first joined I had a lot of questions about things everyone
else seemed to know and I was too embarrassed to ask. Here is a
little cheat sheet I made for newmembers of my auxiliary that
might feel the same. I print it out 2-sided in landscape and fold it in
half so it looks like a booklet with the emblem on the cover.

If you think your newmembers would like something like this, feel
free to use my example as a jumping off point andmake whatever
changes you need to.

I can also email you a copy so that you can paste into your preferred
word processing program and go from there. Email me at
AuxiliaryGoldman@gmail.com and let me know.
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I also created a slideshow to help
newmembers get more comfortable
using Malta and our department
website. Just email me if you would
like to see it so you send it around to
your membership.

Yours in Service,
Bobbie Goldman

Mentoring for Leadership Chairperson of Maryland

AuxiliaryGoldman@Gmail.com




